
Dear LMHS Senior,

The following is information regarding the Little Miami High School graduation.

1. The commencement ceremony is on Sunday, May 19, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at the Wright
State University Nutter Center.

2. Senior Meeting: October 6, 2023 (Advisory in the auditorium - 7:15 a.m.)
a. Graduate Services will hand out order forms (for caps, gowns, announcements,

etc.)

3. Cap and Gown Ordering Day: November 2, 2023 (during lunch)
a. Graduate Services will be at the high school during lunch to collect orders
b. Any student who does not place an order on one of these dates will need to pay

online: graduateserviceinc.com.
c. Graduate Services’ phone number is 513-272-5890.
d. Contact them directly with any questions.

4. Announcements will be delivered on March 22, 2024, so make sure you have paid your
bill in full to Graduate Services before this date.

5. Caps and gowns will be delivered on April 17, 2024, so make sure you have paid for
them in plenty of time for Graduate Services to receive the payment.

6. Students MUST have done the following before they will receive their cap/gown:
a. Submitted 12 hours of community service to Ms. Stein (Room 2247) by March 28
b. Paid their bill in full to Graduate Services
c. Paid all school fees to LMHS


